
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 1/26/2012 1:32:47 PM 
To: 'jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov' (iovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov); 'ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov' 

(ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Lunch with Commissioner Sandoval while at NARUC, Monday, Feb. 6 

Yes, I believe there is a Cajun restaurant across the street. 

From: Katague, Ditas [mailto:ditas.katague@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2012 12:09 PM 
To: Chan, Jovita <jovita.chan@cpuc.ca.gov>; Cherry, Brian K; [Redacted 
Subject: Re: Lunch with Commissioner Sandoval while at NARUC, Monday, Feb. 6 

Brian, 
Are you available on Monday 2/6 for an early lunch with Cathy? She has to be back for the 
Telecom spectrum discussion by 1:15 pm. So would 11:30 or 11:45 am work? And do you 
know of restaurants close to the Hotel? I will join you. 

Ditas 

Sent from my iPad 

On Jan 10, 2012, at 10:38 AM, "Chan, Jovita" <jovita.chan.@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Ditas, 
Please advise. 
Thank you. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2012 1:36 PM 
To: Chan, Jovita 
Subject: Lunch with Commissioner Sandoval while at NARUC, Monday, Feb. 6 

Hi Jovita -

Brian Cherry would like to know if Commissioner Sandoval would like to have 
lunch with him while they're attending NARUC next month. Will she be 
available on Monday, February 6? 
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Thank you. Hope you're doing well. 

Redacted 

Vice President Regulation and Rates 
Redacted 
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